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OUR MISSION:  We promote local agriculture and food access through our farming operations and 

educational programs, using practices that are socially, ecologically, and economically sustainable. We 

encourage healthy relationships between people, their food supply, and the land from which it grows. 
 

Dear Farm Friends,  

Let me start with a big thank you to each and every one of you.  Our community is at the very heart of 

Waltham Fields Community Farm and without your commitment and support, these fields would be fallow, 

full of weeds or possibly a multi-level condo unit.  Your dedication to our mission has allowed this land to 

reach its full potential by providing its community fresh food, education and opportunities to give back.   

 

This was a challenging season at Waltham Fields, due to the extreme weather.  In August, the US Drought 

Monitor listed 23 percent of Massachusetts as in an “extreme drought.”  The dry weather was accompanied by 

record-breaking heat, leaving 2016 as the driest year recorded in Boston and making it a very tough year for 

local farms.  Many of our farm partners and friends reported both a drop in production and an increase in 

expenses as a result of the drought.  Waltham Fields is truly fortunate to have irrigation at our base of 

operations and satellite fields, but the extended dry spell put an added strain on our farm staff.  Our dedicated 

farmers rose to the occasion - digging out creeks, constantly moving irrigation pipes, and carefully crafting and 

pitching in for an almost round-the-clock watering schedule to keep our fields in shades of green.   

 

Even with this incredible obstacle, Waltham Fields Community Farm had another successful year, distributing 

over 38,000 pounds of produce through our food access programs.  Our education program continues to grow, 

as we once again set a record for Learning Garden participants.  We hosted 38 volunteer groups and had over 

800 pairs of hands helping at events and in the fields and greenhouses.  Waltham Fields is truly a shared 

community effort and it is through the hard work and support of this community that we are able to see our 

mission prosper and grow year after year.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shannon Taylor, Executive Director 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BsHKXWTRh-jaZSIHLWd5tLtoutjrd8NOhjdEP1vAnBmSPVAEWFfHXqJG_Z8-SjcVjvIj6k2F3F3Co0HuNue51NJotR_7qaBugq-AJCzfu_K25emdEkFpD0pBKorz50P5e6XKOdjJ88n0YArX4-tq4VVU_qmDAFZkEanDMMkhO7zk21NAMtHaPo4CC-scELv2xIA6G-mcwi6cmPu3WJzI6_8O-8RldKBhfOQlelxYk1oKiWq_GS3Tl813aA6k60x7&c=wD06QieyCLzQAeGfewM24OEpGch2aUT3VyESgl77u657mtnfwQWqZQ==&ch=anGnV13VXiKRuvbFW0IechNKVD5zmzrmj0uORstS6tdC7ADk2DxRWw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BsHKXWTRh-jaZSIHLWd5tLtoutjrd8NOhjdEP1vAnBmSPVAEWFfHXqJG_Z8-SjcVjvIj6k2F3F3Co0HuNue51NJotR_7qaBugq-AJCzfu_K25emdEkFpD0pBKorz50P5e6XKOdjJ88n0YArX4-tq4VVU_qmDAFZkEanDMMkhO7zk21NAMtHaPo4CC-scELv2xIA6G-mcwi6cmPu3WJzI6_8O-8RldKBhfOQlelxYk1oKiWq_GS3Tl813aA6k60x7&c=wD06QieyCLzQAeGfewM24OEpGch2aUT3VyESgl77u657mtnfwQWqZQ==&ch=anGnV13VXiKRuvbFW0IechNKVD5zmzrmj0uORstS6tdC7ADk2DxRWw==
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2016 HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 

 We surpassed $98,000 in value for Food Access, harvesting over 32,000 

pounds of fresh, organically-grown produce for low-income households and 

assistance programs. 

 

 We continued the exciting growth of our education programming in the 

Learning Garden and ended the year with over 1,200 visitors! 

  

 We successfully introduced a new 10-week CSA summer share. 

 

 We expanded our food access programs by adding the month of June to our 

Waltham Public School distribution, rekindling our partnership with the 

Waltham Boys and Girls Summer Food Program, and offering 10 half-priced 

winter CSA shares. 

 

 
 

FINANCIAL STATUS 
 

We began and ended 2016 in good financial standing, making annual 

contributions to our reserve accounts for capital purchases, employee leave, 

and emergencies.  Our net operating surplus was $65,526.  
 

We are pleased to continue working with accountant John M. Monticone, CPA, 

of Medford, MA, who will complete an audited review in accordance with 

nonprofit accounting regulations and adjust for non-cash expense items (such 

as depreciation) at that time.  A copy of this audit is available from our office 

upon request.  

 
 

Financial Statement for FY16 (cash basis) 
 

Revenue      Operating Expenses 

Agricultural income  $415,507 Wages and benefits                 $429,163 

Grants and contributions             212,866 Agricultural expenses (non-salary)              130,856 

Fundraisers       58,523 Organizational infrastructure                  59,096          

Membership       23,801         Facilities, fees & insurance                               47,562 

Service/program fees      41,107         Budgeted contributions to reserves                23,000 

Merchandise               3,396                                             Total expenses:          $689,677  

Interest                 _        3  

                         Total revenue:     $755,203 
 

 

 

 

 

2016 

Board of Directors 

 

President: 

Moshe Weitzman 
 

Vice President: 

Marni Caputo 
 

Secretary: 

Laurie Rothstein 
 

Treasurer: 

Rick Oches 

 

Aaron Askanase 

Jessie Dow 

Reva Haselkorn 

Meg Ramsdell 

Chris Yoder 

Tony Zelle 
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Farm Production Overview  
The size of our staff remained consistent with the previous year, consisting of 2 year round 

employees, 3 extended season, and 8 shorter term seasonal.  We hired a new Assistant Farm 

Manager, who had been an Assistant Grower for the previous two years, and the head Farm Manager 

remained the same.  The number of summer CSA shares was reduced in an effort to improve 

management of our satellite fields, and as it turned out it was a good year for that change.  Official 

drought conditions made it an extremely challenging season.  We learned a lot about troubleshooting 

our various irrigation systems and came up against the limitations of those systems, some of which 

are dependent on accumulated rainfall.  Despite having high organic matter, our main fields are 

extremely well-drained, which often serves us well but created a scenario this year that made it 

difficult to maintain appropriate moisture consistently.  Though smaller than in recent years, we were 

still able to meet our goals regarding CSA value and food access distributions.  In fields where we 

were limited by irrigation capacities, we saw smaller yields than expected, particularly with 

tomatoes, cucurbits, onions and peppers.  Other crops fared better than ever, with eggplant, lettuce, 

carrots and beets performing strongly all season long.  We’re fortunate that despite reduced yields, 

we did not experience any total crop failures due to the weather or pests. We’ll enter 2017 with a 

better understanding of how to best utilize our irrigations systems in the event that the drought 

continues and some added infrastructure to shore up those systems and reduce labor time and costs 

spent on them. 
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  FARM HARVESTS 
 

 

2016 Total Produce 

Harvested 

Produce for 

Food Access 

Programs 

Food Access as 

Percent of 

Total 

Weight 

(lbs.) 

 

217,751 

 

38,585 

 

18% 
    

Retail 

Value 

 

$502,722 

 

$98,135 

 

20% 

2016 Total Farm Income: $416,461 
CSA (Community Supported Agriculture) Revenue = $323,550* 

Sales of Produce Grown by WFCF = $2,695 

Product Sales from Other Farms/Producers = $46,876 

Seedling Sale Revenue = $31,439 

Income from Food Access Sales = $11,901** 
*Our own harvests account for the large majority of our agricultural 

revenue, with 12% of our CSA value obtained through share 

partnerships with other farms. Half-priced CSA revenue for low-income 

households ($6,400) is included with Food Access revenue (see **). 
 

**Most of the value of produce distributed through our food access 

programs is fundraised for and provided for free, but a small amount 

of income is made by offering produce at subsidized prices through our 

farm-to-school partnerships, half-priced CSA shares, and Outreach 

Market, where low-income customers that don’t have vouchers can pay 

$5/bag with cash or SNAP/EBT.  

 

 
 

 

Average Value/Acre:  $29,942/acre on 14 acres 
 

 

2016  

Farm Highlights 
 

  

Offered our first  

10-week Summer CSA 

shares – a very popular 

alternative!  

 

       

New awning, gutters and 

rain barrels on the 

Distribution Barn 

 

  

Offered 10 half-priced 

Winter CSA shares for low-

income households 

 

  

First season using new 

water wheel transplanter 

 

  

Revived partnership with 

Waltham Boys and Girls 

Club Summer Lunch 

program 

 

  

Added June lettuce 

distribution to Waltham 

Public Schools cafeterias 

 

 

 
 

CSA Program - Community Supported Agriculture 

Number & Type 

of Shares 

Share 

Price 

Avg. Retail Value 

Provided per 

Share 

Avg. Pounds 

Provided per 

Share 

445 Summer 

Shares – 20 

weeks 

$700 $995  
Includes 75 shares from 

Picadilly Farm and value 

from potatoes and winter 

squash from Picadilly and 

all PYO values.   

346 lbs 

 

150 Winter 

Shares – 

Nov/Dec 

 

$200 $311 
Retail value includes $32/share 

of winter squash and potatoes 

from Atlas Farm. 

 129 lbs 
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FOOD ACCESS PROGRAMS 
Waltham Fields Community Farm remains committed to ensuring that all people in our community, regardless 

of income, have access to fresh organic vegetables.   
 

Bulk Donations: The top four crops for donation in 2016 (by weight) were lettuce (5,882 pounds), summer 

squash mix (4,725 pounds), eggplant (2,508 pounds), and zucchini (2,419 pounds).  Throughout the season, we 

made weekly donations to our long-standing partner, Food for Free.  Donations of larger, bulk harvests were 

made to Greater Boston Food Bank, the Boston Area Gleaners and The Daily Table.  The majority of the donated 

produce went to residents and meal programs in Boston, Cambridge, and Somerville, with smaller quantities 

distributed throughout the larger Greater Boston region. 
 

Waltham Fields Outreach Market:  Now in its 9th year, our Outreach Market for low-income families and 

individuals distributed $36,656 worth of produce in 2016.  This is a slight increase over last year’s value, but we 

still see a general plateauing of sales.  There was a noticeable difference in how the bags were obtained, with $5 

cash purchases accounting for 75% of the total number of bags distributed. SNAP (Food Stamp) use dropped to 

less than 2% of purchases. While voucher redemption was lower this year than in previous years, purchased 

shares increased, leading us to believe that we are building up a core base of returning customers week after 

week.       
 

Food for All – Half-priced Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) Shares:  In 2016, we sold 16 of our 20 

subsidized Food for All CSA summer shares.  Due to last year’s participant inquiry and sale of subsided winter 

shares, in 2016 we offered 10 shares and sold 9.   
 

Farm-to-School Distributions: Once again, Waltham Fields provided the Waltham Public School cafeterias with 

an additional month of the Massachusetts Farm to School Project’s featured vegetable for a total of 5 months in 

2016, featuring zucchini and summer squash, kale, carrots and 2 months of lettuce.   
 

Healthy Waltham Nutrition Education Initiatives:  A renewed collaboration with the Waltham Boys and Girls 

Club took place, as WFCF donated vegetables to their Summer Food Program initiatives.  Produce was provided 

to the Waltham Family School, Healthy Waltham education programs and other low-income community groups.   
 

 

Food Access Produce Distribution by Program 
Total Value = $98,283 

 

 
 

Outreach Market
37%

Bulk Donations to 
Regional 

Emergency Food 
Programs 

52%

Donations to 
Community 

Partner 
Organizations

3%

Farm-to-School 

Distributions

2%

Food For All 1/2 
Price CSA Shares

6%

Waltham Fields Outreach
Market
Bulk Donations to Regional
Emergency Food Programs
Donations to Community
Partner Organizations
Farm-to-School Distributions

Food For All 1/2 Price CSA
Shares
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EDUCATION & OUTREACH 
 

Learning Garden Programs:  Waltham Fields’ Learning Garden programs and workshops ran very 

successfully this year. We continued to offer our multi-sessions for families and children throughout the 

spring, summer, and fall as well as expanding the teen program. We had another record-breaking year, 

reaching a record total of 1,754 people this season, with 1,123 of them children, and our youth programs were 

at 150% capacity. We have developed relationships with several schools to work on multi-session farm visits 

and opportunities for the same students to return to the farm for multiple visits.  
 

Scholarships and Reduced Rate Programming: 

We provided over $43,000 worth of programing in 2016. Of that, $5,725 was 

paid for through our own scholarship fund, which included: reduced-rate 

and free field trips for low-income students, affordable programs offered in 

partnership with the Waltham Recreation Department, and discounted 

individual participation in Learning Garden programs.  We never turn away 

a family for inability to pay and were able to provide more programming 

than ever before to low-income participants throughout the Waltham area.  

 

Youth Crew Jobs Initiative: Our teen program has molded into 3 groups – Garden Corps, Field Corps and 

Farm Corps, which vary in age, season and purpose.  Garden Corps is volunteer-based program for younger 

teens who meet during spring, fall and winter.  This is a great opportunity for many area youth to complete 

school community service requirements, as well as engage in farm education throughout the year.  Field Corps 

is a summer work/education hybrid program, which rewards younger teens with a stipend at the end of the 

season upon completion of their first job experience.  After completion of a season in Field Corps, teens are 

encouraged to join the Farm Corp the following season and work for an hourly wage as assistant educators in 

the Learning Garden as well as staffing our Outreach Market.   

 

Farmer Training:  Anna Kelchlin was hired as our new Assistant Farm Manager, after two years of training in 

our Assistant Grower program.  Janelle Plummer came as our new Assistant Grower and returned for her 

second season of training in 2017.  Our regional work continues with Eastern Massachusetts Collaborative 

Regional Alliance for Farmer Training (eMassCRAFT), and partnership programming with UMass Extension 

under the United States Department of Agriculture’s Risk Management Agency’s Targeted States grant.  

 
Public Outreach:  Our calendar was packed with events both on and off the farm in 2016.  We started with 

Sprout, our annual spring silent auction, and continued straight through to December!  Some highlights 

included our Ice Cream Social, a local forging walk at the Lyman Estate with Historic New England, numerous 

education programs for kids, adults and seniors with Healthy Waltham, workshops on fermenting and 

growing your own mushrooms, our own bike team participating in Three Squares New England’s Ride For 

Food, and Farm Day, our big day of family fun on the farm. 

 

Service Learning and Volunteering:  

We are always very appreciative of the number of people and local corporations who make the time to come 

out to Waltham Fields. This year we hosted 841 volunteers, who put in 2,296 hours helping in the fields, the 

office, or with event coordination.  Over three dozen community-based and corporate groups contributed 

time, and our drop-in hours on Fridays and Saturdays were very popular.  Our annual Crop Mob volunteer 

mornings were also very successful, drawing substantial crowds and freeing our crops from the weeds.  Our 

Volunteer of the Year, honored at the Annual Meeting in November, went to Saul and Deb Blumenthal, who 

went above and beyond for Sprout, our annual farm benefit and silent auction. 
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THANKS TO OUR 2016 DONORS 
The food access and education programs of Waltham Fields Community 

Farm are made possible through both financial and in-kind gifts from 

hundreds of individuals, businesses, community organizations and 

foundations.  We are grateful to everyone who contributed to our work 

through donations and participation in our fundraising events. 

 

Local Business Heroes: 
 
Alexandria Real Estate - AlphaGraphics, Waltham - Basil Tree Catering - 

Cityside Subaru - Constant Contact - East Cambridge Savings Bank - 

Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation - Fresh Pond Capital - Fitness 

Together, Belmont - Hobbs Brook Management - Johnson Compounding & Wellness Center - LeBlanc 

Mechanical - P W DiMasi Electric - Red Bird Restaurant - Reynders McVeigh Capital Management - Season To 

Taste Catering - Shire, Inc. - Stanton Insurance Agency - Trill Foods - Watertown Savings Bank - Whole Foods 

Market, Fresh Pond 

 

Additional Business and Community Support: 
 
80 Thoreau - 826 Boston - Adobe Systems Inc. - AFP Art Consulting, LLC - Agilent Technologies - Alex and Ani 

- AmazonSmile Foundation - Ana Rocadas - Analog Devices – Anthony Leva - Aon Foundation - Apex Orchards 

- Aquitaine Chestnut Hill - Arbella Insurance Group - Artefact Home/Garden - Artistry on the Green - Atwood's 

Tavern - Autumn Hills Orchard - Bacon Street Farm - Bagelsaurus - Bank of America - Barcelona Restaurant + 

Wine Bar - Benevity Community Impact Fund - Bentley University - Best Dressed - Big Sticks Golf - Billerica 

EMT Association NEPBA Local 87 - BioMed Realty and Community Ice Skating at Kendall Square - Bird 

Precision Foundation - Bistro 5 - Blue Cloud Gallery - Blue Rider Stables - BoneFlow - Boston Bruins - Boston 

Children’s Museum - Boston Cares, Inc. – Boston Early Music Festival - Boston Food Tours - Boston Handyworks 

- Boston Organics - Boston Philharmonic Orchestra - Boston Red Sox - Boston University Programs in Food & 

Wine - Bostonian Society - Brandeis University - Broadway In Boston - Building Impact - Butcher Box LLC - 

Cambrick Kitchen Gardens - Cambridge Brewing Company - Cambridge Family & Children’s Service - 

Cambridge Naturals - Canadian-American Club of Watertown - Celebrity Series of Boston - Central Rock Gym 

- Charles River Canoe & Kayak - Charles River Museum of Industry & Innovation - Cheryl Forte - Chestnut 

Farms - Chicken and Rice Guys - Christopher's Restaurant and West Side Lounge - Cisco - City Feed - City Wine 

Tours - Claire Kozower - Constant Contact - Commonwealth Kitchen - Concierge Wealth Management - Cooking 

Culture LLC - Coppertoppe Inn & Retreat Center - Darlene Marie Boylan - Darwin’s Ltd. - Dave's Fresh Pasta –

David Kricker - Debbie von Rechenberg - Deborah’s Kitchen - deCordova Sculpture Park & Museum - Doves & 

Figs - Down Under Yoga - Downeast Cider House - Duck Soup - Dudley Café - Dwayne Rogers - Eastern 

Standard - Effie’s Homemade, LLC - Elise Hoblitzelle - Ellen Epstein - Emmaline Pyette - Equal Exchange - Eric 

Olick - Fairbank and Perry Goldsmiths - Fairstead Kitchen - Fazenda Coffee Roasters - Fedco Seeds - First 

Lutheran Church in Waltham - Fitness Together - Flatbread Somerville, Inc. - FLOAT Boston - Flour Bakery - 

Food For Free - Formaggio Kitchen - Forty Winks Lingerie Boutique - Franconia Inn - Fulham Salon - Gardener's 

Supply/Dutch Gardens George Howell Coffee - Gibbet Hill Grill - Gore Place Society - Grafton Group - GROW 

(Green Rows of Waltham) - Handel and Haydn Society - Hank DeGroat - Harpoon Brewery - Harvard Business 

School Publishing - Harvard Museums of Science & Culture - Harvard Pilgrim Health Care - Harvest Restaurant 
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- Hawthorne Hotel - Hellie Thornley - Hi-Rise Bread Co. - Historic New England - Holiday Inn Express - 

Hopsters - Hudson Valley Seed Library - Huntington Theatre Company - Hy-Line Cruises - ICA Boston - Il 

Capriccio - Irving House - Isabella Stewart Gardner Museum - Island Creek Oyster Bar - Janet Yeracaris - Jasper 

Hill Farm - Jessie Simmons - Johnson Compounding & Wellness Center - Kamelia Aly - Kathy Diamond - 

Kimberly Becker - Kitchen on Common - La Morra – L’Andana - Larz Anderson Auto Museum - Laura Kuhn 

Design Consultation  - Lauren Trotogott - Laurie Rothstein - League of Urban Canners - LeBlanc Mechanical - 

Le’s Nails and Waxing - Leventhal-Sidman Jewish Community Center - Lineage - Locust Knoll Farm- Magnolia 

Wine - Magpie Industries LLC - Mathworks, Inc - Mass Farmers Market - Mahoney’s Garden Center - Marni 

Caputo - MASS MoCA - Massage Envy - Meg Ramsdell - Meryl Brenner - Michael Noel - Microsoft New England 

District - Millenium Pharmaceuticals - MIT Museum - Moments By Melissa Kelly - Moody's Analytics - Moody’s 

Deli - Mu Lan Taiwanese Restaurant - Mystic River Watershed Association - National Grid - Never Too Late 

Basketball - New England Wild Flower Society - New Repertory Theatre - Newbury Comics - Oleana - Our 

Favorite, LLC - Paulapart - Peabody Essex Museum - Peterman’s Boards & Bowls Pfizer Foundation Matching 

Gifts - Pfizer Inc. - Picco Restaurant - PlanetShoes - Portobello Road - Post 390 - Prospect Hill Forge - Pura PS It 

Matters - Pura Vida Wellness - Q’s Nuts - Quebrada Bakery - Quinn Snacks - Rachel G Events, LLC - Raine 

Newman - Real Pickles - Red Lion Inn - Restaurant Dante - Rigel Stuhmiller LLC - Rotary Club of Waltham Inc. 

- Russ Cohen - Salon Maleah - Saltbox Kitchen - Sarah Berry - Saskia Oosting - Saul Blumenthal - Sculpture to 

Wear Jewelry - Sharon Adams Design - Shire Human Genetic Therapies Inc. - Solea - Stone Hearth Pizza 

Company - Strip T's - Studioh Dee - Sugar Bob’s Finest Kind, Innc. - Sustainable Business Network of 

Massachusetts - Sweet Green - Synchealth LLC - Tags Hardware - Tammy Inman - Tasca - Taza Chocolate - TD 

Bank - The Abby - The Appleton Tearoom - The Bees Waxy Knees - The Biscuit - The Bower Studio - The Charles 

Hotel - The Chateau - The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation - The Discovery Museums - The Druid - The 

Etiquette Academy of New England - The Fireplace - The Gibson House - The Liberty Hotel - The Local - The 

Paint Bar - The Westin Waltham - The Whalen Byrne Group - The Wine Press - Three Squares New England - 

TJX Companies INC - Tower Hill Botanic Garden - Town of Belmont - TRADE Restaurant - Troquet Boston - 

True Bistro - United Way of Mass Bay - USS Constitution Museum - Vanguard CSA - Veronica Yeracaris – Vicki 

Lee’s - Victoria Thatcher - Waldorf School of Lexington - Waltham Farmers' Market - Waltham Land Trust - 

Waltham Rotary Club - Watch City Steampunk Festival - Watertown Acupuncture - Watertown Savings Bank - 

Wayfair.com - Westminster Presbyterian Church - Westport Rivers Vineyard & Winery - Wheelock Family 

Theatre - When Pigs Fly Bakery - Whole Foods Market - Winchester Unitarian Society - Winston Flowers - 

Wood’s Hole Inn 
 

Foundation and Corporate Grant Support: 
 

Cambridge Savings Bank - Choate, Hall & Stewart LLP - Foundation for MetroWest - Foundation M - Frances 

R. Dewing Foundation - Frederick E. Weber Charities Corp. - Green Leaf Foundation - Harpley Foundation - 

Middlesex Savings Charitable Foundation - Orville W. Forte Charitable Foundation - People's United 

Community Foundation - Project Bread - Sanofi Genzyme - TD Bank - The TJX Foundation, Inc. - Tufts Health 

Plan Foundation - University of Massachusetts - Waltham Community Foundation 
 

Individual Support above $30 Organizational Membership: 
 

Eneida & Bruce Aguilar - Adrienne Allen - Ezequiel Alvarez-Saavedra & Maria Scimone - Jodi Anderson - Mary 

Sue Ankner - Courtney Apgar - Elizabeth and James Apgar - Aaron & Debra Askanase - Brad Barber - Robert 

Barnett - Wendy Barrett - MaryLou & Michael Beerman - July Belber - Laura Bethard - James & Nicole Biggins - 

Betsy Blagdon & Ken Sinclair - Saul & Deb Blumenthal - Heather Bodman - Paulette Bollag - Ann Bonsett - 

Lucinda Brandt - Nathaniel Brooks - Jessica Ellen Brown - Linda Brown - Lisa Brukilacchio - Kim & George 

Bryant - Douglas & Eliza Burden - Sarah Carothers - Elaine Carreiro - Elisabeth Carter - Ellen Caulo - Lisa 
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Cerqueira - Holly Chin - Anna Clark - Christine Clements - Sharon & Jay Clevenger - Martha Cohen & Marc 

Wolman - Lynn Colangione & Lauren Baskin - Alison Conant – Diana Cooke - Meg Coward - Ellen & Walter 

Creedon - Martha Creedon & Leo Keightley - James Cuthbertson - P. Thompson Davis - Barbara Day - Debra 

Guttormsen - Kathy & Richard Diamond - Maria DiMaggio - Reva Dolobowsky - Eyal Dvir - Marcia Dworkind 

& Charles Merzbacher - Carroll Eastman - David & Jennifer Erbe - Rebecca Evans & Robert Mark - Monica & 

Patrick Fairbairn - Judy Fallows - Mary Farbman - Judith Feins - Allen Feinstein - Mark Field - Christine Foot & 

David Granger - Michelle Frayman and Scott Preston - Gabrielle Garschina-Bobrow - John Gawoski - Sabine 

Gerbatsch - Allison Girod - Oluyinka Green - Gretta Anderson & Paul Bay - Matthew Grygorcewicz & Sara 

Ellison - Maya Guttman-Slater - Deborah Hadley & Greg Bowman - Robert Hagopian - Martha Hamilton - Terese 

Hammerle - Melissa & Frank Hanenberger - Gordon & Sion Harris - Lauren & Gregory Harrison - Reva 

Haselkorn - Heidi Helwig - Sue Hickey - Elise Hoblitzelle - Ruth Hopkinson - Mariann Horgan - Julie Hyde - 

Morty Isaacson & Erica Zissman - Diab Jerius & Sherry Winkelman - Ileana Jones - Carolyn Jordan & Harry Fair 

- Marcy Kagan - Anwar & Catherine Kashem - Daniel Keleher - Siri Akal Khalsa - Amanda King - June Kinoshita 

& Tod Machover - Susan & Nat Kinsky - Claire Kozower - Delores & David Kricker - Rebekah Lea - Bette Leahy 

- Randy LeBlanc - David & Persis Levy - Betsy Lewenberg - Marty & Lauren Lichtel - Beth Lisogorsky - Christine 

Lojko - Michael & Debbie Lund - Lindsay Macdonald - Betty MacKenzie & Jim Luckett - Brian Madsen - Sophia 

Mansori - Corinne Mark - Jane Martin - Brenda Lynn Mathieu & Kesel Wilson - Kenneth & Margaret McIntosh 

- Colleen McKiernan - Julie & Patrick McVeigh - Rachel Milgroom - Brooke Moncrieff - John Monticone - Allison 

Mooney - Benjamin & Kassandra Munger - Stephen Murphy - Susan Musinsky & David Krieger - Madelyn 

Myers - Ruth Nelson - Krishna Nepal and Seliya Paudyal - Helene Newberg & Emily Farmer - Kris Newton & 

Christian Klein - Rick Oches - Jun Ogawa - Alice Olick - Saskia Oosting – Maria Orellana - Lou & Jay Paap - 

Monica Pacheco-Tougas & David Tougas - David & Larisa Pazmino – Marie & Tiron Pechet - Geoffrey & Kristin 

Pechinsky - Bob & Geraldine Perry - Peters Family Charitable Fund - Alison Peterson - Daniel Petrie - Joan Pic - 

Oakes Plimpton & Pat Magee - Jeannette Post - Margaret Post - Kristyne Potter - Viveka Prakash & Jim Zawisza 

- Mary and Mark Pratt - Paul Pressman & Donna Harris - John Quatrale - Dan Raizen - Katharine Randel & 

Debra Silverman - John R. Reinhardt - Barrett & Gadi Reinhorn - Norm Richardson - Charles Rogers - Ann Ross 

- Laurie Rothstein & Mark Simmons - Ruthann Rudel - Susan & Stephen Schmidt - Jacob Schwartz - Ken & 

Tracey Seier - Nicole Sirianni - Jim & Holly Sisung - Susan & Kevin Sloan - Miles Smith & Jane Pipik - Nancy 

Sokol - Betty Solbjor - Toba Spitzer - Daniel & Hayley Stokes - Leslie Stolz - Jennifer Stone & Robert Waldinger 

- Heidi Strauss - Mikayel Sukiasyan - David Szymanski - James Tennermann - Helena Thornley - Scott Tougas - 

Donna VanderClock - Deborah Von Rechenberg - James Walker - Caitlin Wall - Afiya & Rupert Webb - Emilie 

Webster - Joel Weddig - Debra Weisenstein - Moshe Weitzman - Bruce Wenning - Mary Werowinski & Bruce 

Tsiknas - Nathan & Joanna Weston - Benjamin Wheatley - Liz Wheatley - Graeme Williams & Michele DiPalo - 

Eric Wlodyka - Timothy Wondolowski - Janet Yeracaris - Chris Yoder - Diana Young - Laurie Young - Anthony 

Zelle 
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Waltham Fields Community Farm 

Community Farms Outreach, Inc. 
240 Beaver St., Waltham, MA  02452 

(781) 899-2403    www.communityfarms.org 

 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK - INSTAGRAM - TWITTER 

 

2017 FREE PUBLIC EVENTS 
ALL ARE WELCOME!  

 

~ Waltham Farm Day ~ 

Saturday, September 30 (rain or shine), 2-5pm 
 

~ Harvest Potluck/Annual Meeting ~  

Thursday, November 9, 5:30-7:30pm 
 

Check our website for a full listing of  

programs and events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


